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Kevin Dean

From: dhalltare@frontier.com
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 11:24 AM
To: Kevin Dean
Cc: Cantrell Construction Company; T.C. Miller
Subject: Mariners Pointe Division II

Mr. Dean, 

In behalf of Mr. Cantrell, we would like to place a hold on the recording of the subject Subdivision for 
approximately 2 weeks from this date. We are in the process of attempting to revise the ingress-
egress easement and would like to be sure of the change before the recording of the plat. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Darrell M. Hall  
TARE, INC. 
P.O. Box 846  
Crossville, TN 38557  
Email: dhalltare@frontier.com  
Phone: 931-484-7543  
Fax: 931-484-7544 


